
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2014 

 

 

Mayor Ralph Rubio 

440 Harcourt Avenue 

Seaside, CA 93955 

 

Dear Chairman Rubio, 

 

The Marina Coast Water District is in receipt of your letter dated February 14, 2014. We also 

look forward to exploring a mutually acceptable approach to providing the best sewer service 

arrangement for the Ord Community. 

 

Because this issue is of such importance the MCWD Board has approved an ad-hoc committee 

of two Board members to work with the Seaside County Sanitation District. Our ad-hoc 

committee currently includes President Tom Moore and Director Peter Le.  

 

We understand the difficulty in having two SCSD Board Members attend meetings without 

violating the Brown Act. We are hoping that you would be agreeable to represent SCSD and 

meet with our ad-hoc committee, along with General Manager Brian Lee and Executive Director 

John Dunn. 

 

Please let us know if this is an acceptable approach as an alternative to the format of our first 

meeting.  If a meeting with the MCWD full ad-hoc committee is problematic, we would agree to 

have the Chair and President meet along with the General Manager and Executive Director. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Tom Moore 

President 


